
Aloha Area 17 family, 
I’m an alcoholic named Catherine.  
Thank you to Dist 2 for hosting a wonderful Election Assembly. I’m filling in for our DCM Kerwin 
who is healing from an injury. Dist 8 has been busy over the last couple months with planning 
elections and the January orientation assembly.  
Our hybrid election was held on Nov. 18th. We had approximately 20 participants, many 
committee chairs, but only 2-3 were current GSRs. Luckily we were able to fill all of the panel 73 
Dist 8 officer positions with great servants. 
We are actively seeking out chair people for service positions for the upcoming Orientation 
Assembly. Registration forms are available on the table. I have a receipt book and am able to 
take early registration if anyone is interested. We have groups signing up to make/serve each of 
the 5 meals and are excited to see how God shows up.  
Aloha  
Catherine W. 
 


